
MAQ become member of CAPA
The CAPA was founded more than 30 years ago to promote the preservation of the historic 
aircraft and the aviation heritage of Canada. Its mission is also to preventing the export of 
Canada’s unique aeronautical heritage. CAPA also provides a means for aviation museums 
in Canada to communicate with each other regarding similar opportunities and challenges. 
In this way, it promotes the exchange of material and the sharing of documentation. The 
non-profit organization is based in Wetaskiwin, Alberta. 

MAQ management is pleased to join Canada’s nation aviation museum organization as it 
moves forward with its development plans. This recognition gives MAQ the necessary legi-
timacy to interact with other Canadian institutions focused on the long-term preservation 
and display of our shared aeronautical heritage. In 2020, MAQ also obtained its charitable 
status from the Canada Revenue Agency. This allows the museum to issue tax deductible re-
ceipts for any donations received.

In 2021, the MAQ will begin the restoration of an Avro CF-100 Canuck jet fighter built in the 
late 1950s that was used by Pratt & Whitney Canada to flight test its first turbofan engine. 

Musée de l’aérospatiale du Québec  - Quebec Aerospace Museum

MAQ is in the funding phase to launch the full restoration of this historic aircraft. 
Supporters can make a donation to the MAQ by clicking or become a member or vo-
lunteer by clicking these links

Donation                              Membership

http://maq-qam.ca/cf100/index.php/en/home/
http://maq-qam.ca/cf100/index.php/en/home/

